Sutton Road Primary is proud of the links we form with our
community and our families. Take a look at a few of the
things we have been getting up to in Autumn 2022-2023...

Family Bingo Night

We held our first Family Bingo Night, we were so excited to be able to invite families in to school to take
part in something together.

A great deal of fun was had by all.
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Linney’s — Local Industry

We the developments for our new classrooms underway, we have started planning the next step in
creating our Design Room and our Mobile Library base. To help us give these rooms a fresh new look we
asked the children to design their own emblem that could be created into a sign for the door by Linney
Activate, a company based in Mansfield.




The lucky winners were able to have a tour of the whole of their Create Building, seeing the film studio that
they use for filming short advertisements, and visiting the many different designers to see what they get
up to. The children even looked at how some of McDonalds’ packaging is designed and had a go at
designing some ourselves too.

Then in the Make Building the children watched their signs being printed using a digital printer and being cut-out
using yet another machine and not only did we bring signs back to school for our new rooms but, we each got to take
one home too.

EYFS Christmas morning with parents

We invited our parents to come and make some Christmas crafts with us — we all had fun!!

St Marks church

As part of our Christmas celebrations in school, Year 5, had a lovely visit to St Marks church to take part in
a Christmas service, we were also lucky enough that we were inviting to decorate a Christmas tree on
behalf of the school.
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